Mr & Mrs Bennett
21 Lynch Road
Berkeley
Gloucestershire

GL13 9TA
14" February 2021

To Whom it may concern,

lan Mallinson, Stroud District Council - _

Supporting letter for planning permission at the above address for a Shed in the front garden.

In regards to our application for planning permission to erect a shed in the front garden of 21 Lynch
Road, Berkeley, GL13 9TA.

As you can see from the plans from our property there is a lot of wasted space within our front
garden, we do not have a garage so we wanted to utilise the space within the front garden to erect a
shed to have a place to keep items such a Bikes, BBQs, gardening items, DIY items. All items that
would normally be kept within a garage. If these items are left outside, they will over time become
weathered and damage resulting in replacing. This will cost extra money and generate unnecessary
waste.

Our back garden is used as a space for our children to play football, rugby, trampoline etc. We didn’t
want to take up this space as its really important for the children to have this space to play. Even
more so during a world pandemic. Being able to be outside and play is key to their childhood and
mental health during this.

Since receiving your letter we understand that we will need permitted planning consent. As we are
on a bank and up from the highway we hope that this will not have any impact and consent will be
considered. We await your final decision after reviewing our application.

If you wish to discuss anything in more detail then please do not hesitate to contact us on

Kind Regards

Mr and Mrs Bennett




